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Dear Families, 

You can also find this Week at a Glance for Families and all previous WAAGS and Newsletters on the 

school website at http://www.st-clair.net/SHS/news.aspx and on our school TWITTER site: @shs49ers. 
 

Monday, May 30 
 EQAO begins today for Grade 3 students in the AM 

 Track practice after school until 3:50p 

 

  Tuesday, May 31 

 EQAO today for Grade 3 students in the AM 

 Track practice after school until 3:50pm 

 SHOKAS Pizza Co – every Tuesday night is a fund raiser for Sacred Heart 
School. When you order, say that you are with Sacred Heart and 10% of your 
bill will be donated towards reading materials for our school! 

 

Wednesday, June 1 
 EQAO today for Grade 3 students in the AM 

 Parent Council Meeting at 6:30pm 

 

Thursday, June 2 
 EQAO today for Grade 3 students in the AM 

 Track practice after school at the old St. Pat’s track on East Street. Students will be 

bussed to the track but picked up at the track at 5pm by parents. 

  

Friday, June 3 
 Band trip to Canada’s Wonderland 

 EQAO today for Grade 3 students in the AM 

 

REMINDER:  Monday, June 6th is a PD day. 

  

  Have a Great Weekend!  
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